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Say No to War
Rally for Peace

Friday, May 18, 2-3 p.m.
Acton and University

Military Spending Half Our Budget
Sponsored by Strawberry Creek Lodge 

Tenants Association
& Berkeley/East Bay Gray Panthers

Call Senator Feinstein, 415-393-0707
Senator Boxer, 415-403-010

Questions-510-841-4143

Janet Weil On The Changing Nature Of 
War

Old Age Is An Excellent Time For Outrage--Maggie 
Kuhn

Janet Weil, of Code Pink, the in-your face folks 
who do the protests in front of Berkeley’s Marine 
Recruiting Station, told Gray Panthers April 
meeting how to look at our wars.  Her topic was 
“The Changing Nature of War under Obama.”  She 
began by calling for hands of people who had 
protested the drones at Creech AFB. There were 5 
in our audience.

She gave us two great quotes, one on her T-shirt: 
“The truth will set you free, but first it will piss you 
off” – Gloria Steinem. The other was from Gray 
Panther founder Maggie Kuhn: “My goal is to do 
something outrageous every day.”

Janet said she comes from a military family and 
joined Code Pink in 2003. Since 2007, she’s been a 
staff member.  She noted that there’s been some 
terminology change under Obama. “Global War on 
Terror” has become “Overseas Contingency 
Operations.” The reply renamed “Operation 
Enduring Freedom” to “enduring   f--up.” Just as 
with Bush, there has never been a declaration of 
war.

Code Pink is especially upset about the drones, the 
remotely-piloted aircraft which have become the 
“weapon of choice of the Obama administration.”
Obama has  authorized at least 239 drone strikes 
(more than Bush did).

Janet finished by telling us to stop demonizing 
military contractors. “The most powerful force in 
my life is ME!” We need to get active.
The talk was followed by Q&A, with the theme 
“What Can We Do?” 
Some of the ideas:

• Support the occupy movement
• Object to plans to attack Iran
• Educate kids so fewer of them think the 

military is their only post-school option
• Vote! To elect people who share our views
• Participate in the Living Graveyard 

demonstration
• Call Barbara Lee to thank her for HR780 

(Get Out of Afghanistan)
• Bring up the drones at our monthly Peace 

Rally
• Personal Conversations – this is how minds 

are changed.  
• Steve Geller with Avis Worthington

DO YOU NEED HOME REPAIRS?
CALL REBUILDING TOGETHER

Rebuilding Together believes in a safe and healthy 
home for every person.  It provides critical repairs 
to an existing home, addressing
both structural issues and those that affect the 
health of the homeowners.   House by house, block 
by block, they work in the East Bay with volunteers 
who are skilled tradespersons, corporate partners 
and everyday citizens,
to repair homes, to stabilize and revitalize 
communities. For nearly 25 years,
they have seen the benefits when people remain in 
their homes and their lives improved. 

With a focus on health and safety, they repair 
unsafe structural conditions, restoring heat and hot 
water, upgrading electrical systems, repairing roofs, 
removing fire hazards, and making structural and 
other modifications to improve access. By using 
volunteer teams and donated products, each dollar 
contributed to our organization generates at least $2 
in repairs. Since their first projects in 1991, they 
have repaired over 482 homes and 124 community 
facilities in the Bay Area with the help of over 
23,000 dedicated volunteers, generating over $8 
million in repairs.

If your home needs repairs to keep you safe and 
healthy, please contact John Stevens at 644-8979 or 
john@rtebn.  April is Rebuilding Together Month.


